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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 17th March 2023 
Dear All, 
 
Really enjoyable Book Week this week. One of the highlights was on Tuesday when the pupils completed 
book related activities in mixed aged groups. Of course, we have also had today’s charity event, organized 
by our Sapphire Class pupils on behalf of Young Minds. All great fun with lots of money raised for this very 
worthy cause. Many thanks to everyone who has supported our Scholastic Book Fair, it is wonderful to see 
the children so excited over new books. The fair will be open again on Monday for the last day. 
 
We had another future careers session on Wednesday with parent, Tanya Tree, who spoke to the children 
about her job as a scientist and engineer. It was fascinating, engaging and inspiring: many thanks to Tanya.       
 
Our Year 5/6 netballers played in the Sherborne School’s Netball Tournament on Tuesday and came a 
brilliant second. Meanwhile, our Year 6 footballers beat Shaftesbury Primary School in the North Dorset 
School’s Davison Cup to qualify for the finals.   
 
Mother’s Day Performance: We have just uploaded onto our school website a wonderful Mother’s Day 
song performed by our very own School Choir. Please do follow the link below and have a listen to this 
lovely performance: 
 
https://bishopscaundle.eschools.co.uk/web/mothers_day/646509/cHJldmlld3x8MjAyMy0wMy0xNyAxNjo
1NDoyNQ%3D%3D 
 
Farm Animal Day - Friday 24th March: We are all really looking forward to our special afternoon with Farm 
Animals, which are being kindly provided by our wonderful farming families. Look out for photographs on 
our website next Friday. 
 
Finally, following on from last week, Bishops Caundle’s Parish Council has contacted the school about 
parking and informed us that they have approached the police about the issue. Parking is always a mute 
point around schools and all I can do is ask you all to be considerate with your parking. We would rather 
you be a minute or so late for pick up rather than inconveniencing our neighbours. 
 
Have a great weekend,       
 
Nigel 
 

Key Dates 
21st March: - Bikeability Course for years 4, 5 & 6 
21st March - Class Photos 
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24th March - Farm Animal Event 
29th March - Sign Up Concert for Years 5 & 6 
31st March   - Easter Service at 10am 

27th April   - Reception Height and Weight Measurements 

5th May   - King’s Coronation Celebrations 

7th – 9th July   - Year 5 Sleepover 

 

Key Year 6 Dates 

9th – 12th May   - KS2 SATs 

22nd – 24th May  - Year 6 Residential 

12th July   - Year 6 Performance 

19th July   - Leavers Service 


